
 
Box 903, Fonthill, Ontario L0S 1E0 

info@pelhamhistoricalsociety.ca 

 
 

   

 

May 28, 2025 Newsletter 
 

Dear Members of the Pelham Historical Society  

  

It is hard to believe that we are moving into summer after our spring without a spring. 

Our Spring season ended last Saturday with a fine presentation by Jessica Linzel on the The 

Brown Homestead. Hopefully, we will have an opportunity to visit the Brown Homestead on a 

PHS outing. 

Our next meeting is scheduled for the last full day of summer, believe it or not!  

September 20 @ 2:30 pm - 4:00 pm 

A beginning but no end? The Debate over the Southern Terminus of the Welland Canal 

Kirk on the Hill 1344 Haist Street, Fonthill, Ontario, Canada 

 

Michelle Vosburgh, Archivist, Port Colborne Historical and Marine Museum, will provide a 

fascinating account of one of the myriads of sub-plots surrounding the building of the Welland 

Canal. 

  

Not to put Robert on the spot, but the PHS has been around for 50 years. I have been told that we 

can expect something special at the September meeting. 

  

Please enjoy a safe and healthy summer, everyone. 

  

Happy Fathers’ Day! 

 

https://www.pelhamhistoricalsociety.ca/event/a-beginning-but-no-end-the-debate-over-the-southern-terminus-of-the-welland-canal/

